
 

 



 
Welcome to the March edition of the NZAC South Canterbury Section’s newsletter.  

The section runs a variety of alpine, climbing and other trips and courses throughout the 
year and new members are always welcome.  
 
Climber Content      submissions from members – whether they be 

Is there anything you would like to see in the    Trip Reports, Items for sale or rants. Just send 
newsletter? Do you have a suggestion for improving   your material to the editor by the 20th of the   
the newsletter? If so, drop us a line, we’re keen to  month preceding. Contact Kelly Cooney via hear 
from you. Alternatively, we love getting                 email: kellymuirden@gmail.com 
 

 

 
FMC Bulletins 
Rob Moffat has the FMC bulletins which come out quarterly, these used to be sent out with the climber. 
They will be available at the section evenings, but if you can’t attend the meeting, then you can contact 
Geoff McCrostie and we will work out a system to get them to you. 

 
 
For Hire 
The section has ice axes, crampons, show shovels, avalanche transceivers, snowshoes, snow 
stakes and now, a second Personal Locator Beacon for hire.  Contact Gary Brehaut, Cell: 027 
497 8952. 
 

Monthly Meeting – Road trip to Christchurch!  

To Canterbury Mountaineering Club (CMC) meeting 

Speaker: Nathan Longhurst (USA) 

Title: 100 NZ Peaks in 100 days 
 

 
 

Come to Christchurch and hear Nathan from USA talk of his accomplishment by foot and wing of 100 
NZ peaks over the summer… Did it go smoothly, of course not. A remarkable achievement! 

 

Transport arranged. Please contact Geoff McCrostie 021 191 2322 
  

Our meetings are held from February through to November. 
 

 

Come & be inspired! 
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National News  

 

 
 

Trips When Contact 

Fitzgerald Pass & Copland Valley TBC Andrew Steven 

Heaphy Track TBC Ian Rogers 

Any ideas? …Well, let us know! Committee 

 
 
Contacts 
 

 
 

 

Committee/ Section Chairman 
Geoff McCrostie 
Phone: 686 3320 or 021 191 2322 
Email: Mccrostie66@gmail.com 
Phone: 021 191 2322 
  

Committee 
Ian Rogers 
Email: kyber10@hotmail.com                 
Phone: 021 0226 6467  

Secretary/Rep 
Rob Moffat 
Email: rcmoffat@kinect.co.nz 
Phone: 027 221 0981  

Treasurer 
Mark Easton 
Email: eastonholloway@xtra.co.nz 
Phone: 0274365134 
  

 
Committee 
Andrew Stevens 

Mobile: 03 686 1752 
  

Committee/ Newsletter Editor 
Kelly Cooney 
Email: kellymuirden@gmail.com  
Phone: 021 243 7381      

Committee 
Roger Brown  
Email: express.sounds@xtra.co.nz 
Phone: 6860977    

Committee 
Gary Brehaut 
Email: brehaut@xtra.co.nz 
Phone: 027 497 8952  

Committee 
Neil Harding-Roberts 
Email: neilh-r@xtra.co.nz 
Phone: 03 686 2089  

Committee 
Syd Woods 
Email: syd.charl.nz@gmail.com 
Phone: 021 116 2309 

Committee 
Roger Brown 
Email: express.sounds@xtra.co.nz 
Phone: 6860977 

 

Upcoming Trips 

Unwin Lodge Bookings  
Warden/Manager  
Email: unwin@alpineclub.org.nz  
Phone: 03 4351100 
 

 

Keep up to date with the latest local news, photos and events by connecting with us on 

Facebook! www.facebook.com/groups/NZACsouthcanterbury 
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